——

g

Medical
Board of Australia AHPRA

//‘ff'

Media statement

26 April 2013
Board and AHPRA to work with Queensland Minister

The Medical Board of Australia and the Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency (AHPRA)
acknowledge the decisions made by members of the Queensland Board of the Medical Board of Australia,
which are outlined in a statement they released today.

AHPRA and the Medical Board of Australia will now work with the Queensland Health Minister Lawrence
Springborg to put interim arrangements in place to deal with medical registration and notifications about
medical practitioners in Queensland.

For more information

e Visit www.ahpra.gov.au under Contact us to lodge an online enquiry form
e For registration enquiries: 1300 419 495 (within Australia) +61 3 8708 9001 (overseas callers)
e For media enquiries: (03) 8708 9200
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